To: City of Roswell Design and Review Board
From: Fellowship Bible Church
Date: 10-01-2009

It is the intent of Fellowship Bible church to renovate their existing playground by removing the existing
play structures and replacing them with new structures. At the same time we will be adding a small
community pavilion.

The location of the playground will not change but will be expanded approximately twenty feet on the
west side.

Fellowship’s playground has always been open to the community during non church events and will
continue to be so.

Dwayne Mckean
Director of Facilities




